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Attendance: Sheila Coyne, Craig Gawlick, Araceli Kaliangara, Rachelle Licon, Anna Luna, Kathy Nguyen, Carol Skoog

The November 2012 meeting of the Central Services Classified Senate (CSCS) was held at 1:00pm on November 19, 2012 in the District Boardroom and was conducted by Craig Gawlick

1) Review and Approve Minutes
Craig Gawlick called the meeting to order. A sign-in sheet was made available to all attendees.  October meeting minutes were approved.
2) Treasurer’s Report
Kathy Nguyen provided reports for September and October 2012:

3) Holiday Party
December 14 at 11:30am has been confirmed as the event date and time.  Tom Roza & Dawn Allshouse have already solicited approximately 30 door prizes from various individuals and organizations.  Araceli Kaliangara will order and pick up the turkey & ham.  Jerrick Woo will provide the music.  Craig Gawlick has placed a work order for table setup in the Board Room.  An event flyer will be produced for Plant Services employees.  

4) Employee of the Month Display Case
Craig Gawlick will follow-up with Frank Nunes regarding the display case.

5) Chair Needed for Classified Retreat in 2013.  
Araceli Kaliangara, Kathy Nguyen and Rachelle Licon have agreed to share the Central Services Chairperson position for the 2013 Classified Retreat

6) CSCS Sub-Committee Meeting Reports

Publications – Newsletter

A newsletter will be published before the December Holiday Event containing information on the event and the plaque the CSCS received.  

Employee of the Month

There are three nominations for the Employee of the Month

New Hire Committee

Tom Roza & Pam Eberhardt conducted a New Hire orientation session with Paula Norsell, Assistant to Chancellor (Confidential).  
Scholarship Committee

No report provided

7)  District Committee Reports

Budget

With the passing of Prop 30, District is making budget revisions for the remainder of FY 2012-13

Chancellors Advisory Committee

Some discussion on budget and passage of Prop 30

HRAC

No report provided

ETAC

Discussed Pay-to-Stay Project – no decision on whether revisions to the current process will be implemented.  Email related security incidents are higher than in previous year most likely due to implementation of Exchange.  Faculty Leave Project is currently being tested.  Planned implementation is March 2013.  

EIS Steering Committee

Banner Financial Aid 8.15 and DegreeWorks Ver 4.1.0 were implemented into production.  Work has begun on upgrading DegreeWorks to Ver 4.1.1.  Work continues on p 2012 W2 processing.  Upgrades for Banner/Advancement (Foundation) to incorporate channels in the Luminis/MyPortal applications were completed.

8)  Other Topics & Closing Questions & Comments
The CSCS Facebook page is now active.  People can post to it; however, posts can be deleted.  A group has been setup but it can only be accessed by Dawn Allshouse and Rachelle Licon.  There was also discussion on setting up some sort of Group on MyPortal.

There will be no CSCS meeting in December.
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